
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Martin Whitfield MSP 

Convener 

Standards, Procedures and Public Appointments Committee 

 

By email 

 
19 December 2023 

 

 

 

 

Dear Convener, 

 

Thank you for your letter dated 6 December, attaching the revised draft scheme for 

administration of proxy voting. 

 

I can confirm that I am content with the proposed scheme. The Parliamentary Bureau 

was consulted at its meeting on 12 December and has indicated that it is also content. 

 

I am grateful to the Committee for its work on this issue.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Rt Hon Alison Johnstone MSP 

Presiding Officer  


